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Harbormaster Delegates Enforcement Authority Regarding Fee Payment at City Park Boat 

Launch 

 

This ordinance is intended to allow the Harbormaster to delegate enforcement authority at City 

boat ramps related to payment of launch fees.  Currently Truxton Park is the only City boat ramp 

that charges launch fees through a credit card machine that customers may use to pay the fee 

to launch a boat.  We are updating this payment method to an electronic method of payment via 

phone application.  This ordinance would permit the City's currently contracted parking 

management agent to warn, cite and tow those persons that launch a boat at Truxton that failed 

to pay the required fee. 
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